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Thanks to all those who came out on a cold night in January for our meeting at The 

Lynn Garden Restaurant.  We had about 20 which is good for a January meeting.  I 

gave a program on AACA National Meets – what they are and why you might want to 

attend.  Everyone was very attentive and that is appreciated. 

Winter continues to be a rough time for many of our members.  Margaret Bays has 

again been hospitalized and has been in intensive care.  Tom Hughes is home and 

having therapy as he recovers from a heart valve replacement surgery and is 

progressing well.  We lost 2 members in the last month.  Reed Williams passed and our 

region extends it love and support to Judy and Reed’s long -time friends, Birg and Lana 

Sergent.  Reed was a loyal member making the considerable trip from his home near 

Pennington Gap to our meetings in Kingsport,.  Reed loved his cars and leaves an 

impressive collection. Art Hopson of Afton, TN had been a region member for many 

years.  Art owned a 1934 Lincoln K Limousine (maroon with a tan padded top) that 

Stanley Price had restored.  Art was plant manager at Magnavox in Greeneville and 

was transferred to live in Brownsville, TX as he managed a North American Phillips 

Plant in Mexico.  He was there for about 12 years and we lost frequent contact with him 

at that time. Art is survived by his wife Faye.  Our sympathy is also extended to region 

member, Sam Quillen, in his loss of his sister.   
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February 2016                                                                           Volume XXXVIII                                                     No. 2 

http://www.danlbooneregion.com/


Our February Meeting will be held at 7 pm at ETSU at Kingsport. On February 

15th.  Region member, Lewis Safriet, will have returned from representing our Region at 

the AACA Annual Meeting in Philadelphia by that time and will tell us about the trip and 

AACA News from that event.  I encourage any region member who might share a 

program with the group to volunteer to do a program.  It does not have to be an 

elaborate program.  Some of our best programs are members sharing car information or 

reporting on car events they have attended.  Please volunteer as I hope to have a 

program for each regular meeting.   

 While we are still dealing with winter, the car season will be here soon.  For me the 

season begins on March 13th when I will attend the Amelia Island Concours. By April, 

event will be starting up locally.  Come to our February meeting and bring a friend! 

Randy                                                                                                                

Randy Still | President 

632 Boone Street | Kingsport, TN 37660 

T: 423.245.4000 | F: 423.245.8443W: www.stilltransfer.net 

  

  

Did you forget to 

Renew your AACA Membership 

Dues $35?                              

Dan’l Boone Car Club Dues $20 

for a family or $15 for an 

Individual. 

Send your check to;               

Wayne Lambert  

1209 Radcliffe Ave. Kingsport, 

TN 37664   

 

Sending Sunshine to 
Tom Hughes and Margaret 
Bays as they recover from 
surgery.    

Our sympathy goes to the family 
and friends of Julian Brooks, Reed 
Williams and Arthur Hopson.
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 CARS FOR SALE. Howard Osborne has his 1965 Mustang for sale. John 

Colley has a 1992 Cadillac Allante for sale. His number is 423-863-5592.  

Gene Archer has a 1987 Cadillac Eldorado for sale. Contact him at 423-

392-4433. He has reduced the price. Jim Holston has a 1947 Ford 

business Coupe for sale.  Mike McIntosh has the following for sale: 

1923 T Touring; 1930 Coupe; 1930 Sport Coupe, 1930 Phaeton, 1931 

Roadster and 30/31 Tudor sedan body.  

 

Madge Rohrer is compiling a listing of Car Events. The listing will be in 

the March Newsletter. Get ready to mark your calendar for coming 

events. 


